
Polytechnic of Leiria 

Corrigendum to Public Notice No. 399/2020 

Following the inaccurate wording published in the Diário da República, 2nd Series, no. 75, April 16th, the public notice 

nr. 528/2020, regarding a competition for the recruitment of one Professor Adjunto [senior lecturer], who will be given 

a public service contract of unspecified duration, in the field of Public Administration at the School of Technology and 

Management of the Polytechnic of Leiria, is hereby corrected as follows: 

On point 5.2  

for: “5.2 - According to article no. 17 of ECPDESP, only those who hold a Doctor’s degree or a title of specialist, in the 

competition’s similar area, may apply. The specialist title indicated in article no. 17 of ECPDESP refers to the one 

specified in article no. 48 of Law no. 62/2017, dated September 10th, and Decree-Law no. 206/2009, dated August 

31st.”,  

read: “5.2 - According to article no. 17 of ECPDESP, only those who hold a Doctor’s degree or a title of specialist, in the 

competition’s area or a similar area, may apply. The specialist title indicated in article no. 17 of ECPDESP refers to the 

one specified in article no. 48 of Law no. 62/2017, dated September 10th, and Decree-Law no. 206/2009, dated August 

31st.” 

In the light of the above, the period for submission of applications is extended, expiring on thirty working days, starting 

from the date of publication of this Corrigendum in the Diário da República. 

May 13th 2020 - President, Rui Filipe Pinto Pedrosa. 

 


